From: Chan Family

Sent: Monday, June 28, 2021 7:24 PM
To: Clerks < Clerks@burnaby.ca>

Subject: TRAFFIC SAFETY COMMITTEE - how to submit suggestion

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. **The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email.** If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Hello,

My husband was riding his bicycle to work two weeks ago and slipped on a crosswalk that was painted earlier this year (he thinks). He was seriously injured and still has not recovered yet. Where can we make a suggestion to use a non-slip paint for not just this crosswalk but for all in Burnaby? This is a safety concern for pedestrians and cyclists.

Thank you, Catherine